April 7, 2015

Fenwick Island Lions Club
37232 Lighthouse Rd #109
West Fenwick , DE 19975

Dear Fenwick Island Lions Club,

On behalf of the board of directors of Camp Possibilities, please accept my personal
thanks for your extraordinarily generous contribution of Two Hundred and Fifty Dollars
($250.00) to help support children with diabetes who attend Camp Possibilities. Words
are inadequate to express our appreciation for your generosity.

For your information and records, this letter acknowledges that you do not receive any
services or benefits from our organization.

Again, thank you very much for your generosity and support. We pledge to use your gift
to enrich the lives of children with diabetes through the camp experience.

Jefffey . Dietz
Ex2cutive Director anwounder
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